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January 2015 Newsletter

Important Notice:
All of our offices will be closed on 

Monday, January 19 in observance of 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

LET US BE YOUR

FINANCIAL COACH
This year, make it your New Year’s Resolution to 
get your finances back on track.

Consolidating your debts and having all of 
your accounts at one financial institution will 
make it easier to manage your money, get out 
of debt quicker, and reach your financial goals.

Stop in to your local Credit Union and find out 
what we can do for you!

DID YOU KNOW...

On January 15, 1967, the Green 
Bay Packers beat the Kansas 
City Chiefs 35 - 10 in the first-ever 
National Football League (NFL) 
vs. American Football League 
(AFL) World Championship -- 
later known as Super Bowl I.

Be sure to catch Super 
Bowl XLIX on Sunday, 
February 1, 2015.

Support Your Local Coach
Do you know a local coach that needs to be recognized? 
Maybe they helped your child reach their potential, took 
the team to the championships, or helped them overcome 
a bad game loss. Whether it be baseball, football, soccer, 
basketball, swimming, wrestling -- any sport will do --  
we want to hear about them. 

Visit our Facebook page at www.Facebook.com/DCFCU 
and post the coach’s name, picture, and why you think they 
should win. They will be entered to win a $200 Downriver 
Community Federal Credit Union VISA Gift Card to go 
towards equipment and other necessities to prepare for 
next season.

Happy New Year
Wishing you a

from our family to yours!



DCFCU Branch Locations
Main Office

4320 W. Jefferson Ave.
Ecorse, MI 48229

Woodhaven Office
18707 West Rd.

Woodhaven, MI 48183

Lincoln Park Office
1262 Dix Highway

Lincoln Park, MI 48146

Wyandotte Office
4500 Biddle Ave.

Wyandotte, MI 48192
(Drive-Thru Only)

313.386.2200 -- 800.837.1080
www.DownriverCommFCU.com

Please keep in mind that you may visit other 
credit unions to process transactions.

Please visit
www.Co-OpNetwork.org
for locations and hours.

800.743.3266

Our Family Service Center’s hours range 
from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. with 
earlier hours at our Drive-Thrus. 

Please visit 
www.DownriverCommFCU.com 

for more information.

www.Facebook.com/DCFCU
@MyDCFCU

Help Us Drive Away Hunger The Ultimate Fan

Thank you to everyone who came to see Santa 
last month! We had a great time visiting with 

Jolly Ol’ Saint Nick and the kids had fun sharing 
with him what they wanted for Christmas.

All in all, we had 28 kids and 4 adults visit the 
Lincoln Park office, 32 kids and 5 adults visit the 
Woodhaven office, and 69 kids and 12 adults 

visit the Ecorse office.

From January 20 - 30, in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day, 
please bring in any non-perishable items to your local 

Credit Union office. They will be donated to the Gleaners 
Fish and Loaves Community Food Pantry (Taylor, MI)  
to help drive away hunger in our local communities.

Do you know someone 
who takes their support for 
their team to the next level? 
Someone who eats, sleeps, 
and breathes their team’s 
colors, never misses a home 
game, and will always find 
a way to watch them when 
they’re away. Whether it be a 
professional or local team we 
are looking for the Ultimate Fan. 

Nominate the Ultimate Fan with a picture of them 
in their Ultimate Fan gear on our Facebook page -- 
www.Facebook.com/DCFCU -- and they could win 
a $50 Downriver Community Federal Credit Union 
Visa Gift Card!

“The time is 
always right 

to do what is right.”

Martin Luther King, Jr.

Santa Visit

Are You an e-Club Member?

Become a member of our e-Club and stay up-
to-date with all that is going on at your Credit 
Union, receive exclusive promotions, and more 
every two weeks right to your inbox.

Simply go to www.DownriverCommFCU.com, 
click on for the green button towards the 
bottom of the page, and fill out the form.

See you online!

Look for this button.

We can’t wait until 
Christmas 2015!

Santa and 
Robert

Santa with the 
ladies from the 

Woodhaven Office.


